
BEACON School Supply Registration 2024-2025

Who: Any child, in financial need, enrolled at either Brunswick
Elementary, Valley Elementary, Brunswick Middle or Brunswick

High School

When: Pre-registration will take place beginning Monday, June
24th and will close Friday, July 19th (or sooner if all bookbags

have been claimed)

How: Use the link below (also found on the BEACON website:
brunswickbeacon.org) to register your child for a backpack. You
will need to complete the entire form for each child you are

registering.
https://forms.gle/WyaapHutRYuijEkWA

Pick-Up: Pick-Up will take place on Friday, August 9th between
3:00 pm and 6:00 pm at Lions Merryland Park, 3673 Petersville
Road, Rosemont MD. Only families that have pre-registered
and are approved will receive a backpack. Please read the

directions on the form for additional information and requirements.

Questions: Please email: brunswickbeacon21@gmail.com
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